
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 5/6       100% 

 
 

 

 

 

 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back into school this week after the 

Christmas break. We hope that you managed to have a relaxing time over the 

holidays and we have enjoyed hearing all about what the children have been 

up to.   

 

 

 

 

 

        



 

Upcoming dates 

Tuesday 9th January  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga  

 

Wednesday 10th January   

Year 3/4 team Sports Hall Athletics 

competition   

 

Friday 12th January    

Year 5/6 Hockey  

 

Tuesday 16th January    

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga 

Year 1/2 Dodgeball competition   

 

Wednesday 17th January   

Year 3/4 Handball  

 

Friday 19th January  

Years 5/6 Hockey 

 

Monday 22nd January  

Nursery/Reception trip – Rainbow 

City Play Centre  

 

Tuesday 23rd January 

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga 

 

Wednesday 24th January   

Year 3/4 Handball 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

95.6% 

Just below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Applications –April and September 2024 

If you have a child who is turning 3 before September 2024, we are 

accepting applications for our nursery for our April and September 2024 

intakes. Please contact the school office for more information and an 

application form.  

 


